
EMERGENCY SUPPLIES DRIVE FOR UKRAINE

St. Ferdinand School is sponsoring an EMERGENCY SUPPLY DRIVE for UKRAINE

Friday, March 11-Friday, March 18, 2022

If you would like to help the people in the Ukraine, please bring in the following needed items:

Student Council will help collect items from homerooms each morning.

THANK YOU for helping us reach out to those unjustly suffering across
the globe!


